
                EATON COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY

                 AUGUST 15, 2012

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Bill Haines.

Sher Brown, President was unable to be at the meeting due to an on going foot problem.

Membership report:  Barb Smith stated there were 122 members, about the same as last year.

Cemetery Project:  Sherry Copenhaver reported Riverside and Brickyard are done and on line,.
She also said you can phone her for better information.

Michigan Genealogical Council:  Jim Collins and Jo Glasgow have a delegates meeting in September 
in Traverse City.

Treasurer's report:  Steve Smith stated $375.00 pledged by individuals to help in the $500.00 
pledged by ECGS to help the Library of Michigan move materials to the State Archives.  The Balance 
sheet and Profit and Loss sheet are available on the front table.

Bill Haines reported he is open to e-mail suggestions. And possible speakers.

OLD BUSINESS:

Probate Records Project: Sherry Copenhaver invited help, teaching and working on Tuesday 
afternoons from 3-5.  Other times could be ok.

Bill Haines reported that our Recording Secretary is in need of help in researching.

Room Reorganization will start soon.  We received a $1,000.00 grant.

Frontier Days sign up sheets are available to sign for working and/or baking donations.

Meeting adjourned for Speaker Betty Klaviter on the subject of “Ancestors in New York City”

Notes: taken by Jim Collins
Typed up by Recording Secretary, Jan Shepler


